Summary of the Trustees Meeting on 8th October 2020

The following officers were elected unopposed:

Chair: Liz Little

Treasurer: Gerry Cox

Secretary: Michelle Durrant

Ben Davenport presented the findings of his survey of what the young people of "Yarbleton" would like from the Hall. The main request was for activities that could be accessed outside the hall so that they could use them at any time, rather than just when a key-holder was available to let them into the hall. However, they would also like the chance of indoor sports, family events and movie nights. It also became clear that there was a need for facilities for the youngest members of the community, along with their parents/carers. The presentation produced many questions from the trustees who will now look into the feasibility of the various options. It was agreed that we would start with some of the more easily implemented suggestions and see how well they were used.

It was agreed that the purchase of batteries for the heat pump that had previously been proposed on the Business Plan should be put on hold temporarily until it was clearer what would happen with our income.